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Dear Fellow Retirees,


The next Retirees’ luncheon will be held on November 15, 2023 at 12:00, noon, Costas Restaurant, 120 
Chestnut Street Roselle Park, NJ 07740. Price per person is $25.00. The Retirees Club has a 30 person 
minimum guarantee with Costas.


This is the last luncheon of the year. As we have done in past years, there will be multiple prizes raffled 
off. Also, Local 25 apprentices made and are donating several projects for this occasion. They are under 
supervision of Apprentice Coordinator, Sammy Figueroa.


John Joll was the September member of the month winner and Bob Huffman was the October member 
of the month winner, both for $100 each. The 50/50 winner was Jim Richardi. Jim generously donated 
his $100 prize money to the collection taken for Joe Geiger’s young grandson, who is being treated for a 
serious illness. The club donated $100 and the members contributed an additional $300. On behalf of 
the Retirees’ Club ,we wish Joe’s grandson a full and speedy recovery.


The feature of September’s luncheon was the presence of Anthony Lentine and Frank Sedlock. They 
both received their 75th anniversary awards. The club congratulates both members. Frank’s cousin, 
retired brother Marty Stanick, flew up from Florida to escort Frank to the luncheon. Herbie Wurtzer 
brought Anthony Lentine to and from the luncheon. They both deserve recognition
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September’s Funds Fare was a big success. Many retirees and their wives were in attendance along 
with many active members and their families. I would like to acknowledge the grilling crew led by Pat 
Smith Sr., Jim Jankowski, Pat Smith Jr. and his new wife. Thank you all for your service.


The club will again be participating in the Morristown Medical Center Christmas toy drive. Donations are 
strictly voluntary. Checks should be mailed to the Treasurer, Frank LeGates. 


Beginning November 1, 2023, we will be collecting 2024 club members’ dues, $25.00.


Respectfully, 

Don Sullivan Jr.

President


Cc: Demark, Brooks, Hoffmann, Melahn, Conte, Pasquinucci, Sam Figueroa
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